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MILK MARKETING BOARD MOVE TO NEW MILK ACCOUNTING AND 

REGULATORY SYSTEM SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 5, 2022 

 

 

Over the past several years the Board has worked on modernizing the Milk Accounting and 

Regulatory System (MARS).  We have reached the final stage and the release date for the new 

MARS is October 5, 2022. 

 

The new system will offer Licensees on-line services to include: 

 

• Submitting new license applications 

• Submitting license renewal applications 

• Payment of monthly and annual fees by credit card or electronic check 

• Submitting PMMB62 milk dealer monthly reports 

 

The new system will utilize the secure Greenport dashboard powered by PA Keystone Login.  

This is the same system you may be using for online services offered by the Department of 

Environmental Protection, the Department of Conservation and Natural Resources, and the 

Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture. 

 

Over the coming days you will receive additional information on how to access the new system. 

 

 

 

 

     PENNSYLVANIA MILK MARKETING BOARD 

        
     Carol A. Hardbarger, PhD, Secretary 

 

IF YOU REQUIRE THIS INFORMATION IN AN ALTERNATE FORMAT, CALL 

(717) 787-4194 OR 800-654-5984 (PA RELAY SERVICE FOR TDD USERS). 

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
Milk Marketing Board 

2301 North Cameron Street 
Harrisburg, PA  17110-9408 

 
 


